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Dear Parents/Caregivers      Tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou katoa

This week’s newsletter:

What a week! ICAS - Year 4-6

The Colour Run Event Quiz Night!

Colour Run - are you ready? Quiz Night - Prizes!

New Admin Office Manager - Wanted! Important Dates: Term 2 & beyond

Interschool Cross Country Community Notices  (2)

Kapa Haka Performance



What a week!
Last Wednesday our Interschool Cross Country team 

performed extremely well at their event. (See pg 7)

Our kapa haka group took the opportunity to 

perform at ‘New Shoots Childcare Centre’ and did 

brilliantly. Fantastic! (See pg 8) 

And we anticipate the Northern Bays Arts Festival 

tomorrow night, the first rippa rugby tournament 

on Thursday and then our big Colour Run event on 

Friday. Busy time for many senior students.

Sometimes lots of exciting events happen in a short 

space of time! Thank you organisers & participants!
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Colour Run - are you ready?
Already over $20000 has been raised for our new playground. What a fantastic effort so far! The 

more funds we raise the more we can add to the new playground design!

FOTS, led by Tanya and Sarah, are doing a brilliant job with the Colour Run organisation.

The course has been finalised and will be loads of fun. Everyone needs to be prepared to get a bit 

dirty - and coloured! We suggest white t-shirts which will add to the fun and the team photo at the 

end! All children will run in a whanau-based small group with their own team identity!

You can still read more about the event and sign up to register/fundraise: 

https://coatesvilleschoolcolourrun.raiseit.co.nz/hub

Weather: If the weather is poor the event will be postponed. A decision will be made as early as 

possible.  The postponement date is Wednesday 23 June.
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New Admin Office Manager - Wanted!
Unfortunately we have lost our Office Manager Louise Foxley - with immediate effect.

We thank Louise immensely for the wonderful job she has done in the position during this year and 

wish her all the very best. We will certainly miss the qualities she brought to the job.  

But we are now searching for a new Admin Office Manager - to be appointed as soon as possible. 

- 3-4 days per week (days/hours may be negotiable) 

If you are interested please email immediately rjohnson@coatesvilleschool.nz for further details. 

Please outline your availability - preferred hours and/or flexibility. 

Due to the circumstances this will be a short appointment process.

So don’t delay if you are keen - get in touch now!
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Interschool Cross Country
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We had great weather conditions and a very muddy course last 

Wednesday in the Coatesville Reserve. This certainly tested all of 

the top cross country runners from Coatesville, Upper Harbour, 

Greenhithe and Ridgeview Primary Schools! 

We had some fantastic performances with a number of top 6 

placings. Well done to our whole team for their efforts and for 

being placed second overall, as well as being awarded the 

Sportsmanship Trophy!

Interschool Cross Country 

Results - 2023
8yr Girls: 

     2nd - Allie McKinnon
9yr Boys: 

      1st  - Forest Spence
                2nd - Cian Mitchell

     3rd - Henry Meredith 
9yr Girls: 

     1st - Hannah van der Watt
10yr Boys:

      1st - Ashton Dando

*Click here for a full list of results from 1st-6th

https://www.coatesville.school.nz/latest-school-news


Kapa Haka Performance  
Our kapa haka group performed at New Shoots in Coatesville this morning.

It was their first performance outside of our school and they were brilliant.

Well done to the whole group - we were extremely proud of how you performed and conducted 

yourselves. Very impressive!

And, once again, enormous thanks to Whaea Trish & Miss Gallagher for their wonderful inspiration!
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ICAS 
(International Competitions and Assessments for Schools) 

Registrations for the 2023 ICAS exams are now open. 

Every year, some of our Year 4 to 6 students from our school participate in the 

Science, Writing, English and Mathematics ICAS exams. 

For more information about the ICAS Exams, please visit the ICAS page on our 

website.

If your child is interested in taking part in the exams please register and pay for 

the exam through the ICAS Parent Portal 

You will need to enter our school access code which is; ZCN586 

Registrations for all exams close on Friday 28th July

Please contact Caleb Rosamond crosamond@coatesvilleschool.nz if you have any 
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 $25/ticket/ $250 for table of 10
          BYO nibbles. No BYO alcohol
Drinks (alcohol and non) available for 
purchase on the night. Eftpos available.
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                                QUIZ NIGHT
                         SATURDAY 24 JUNE
                            Coatesville Settlers Hall

                                 Doors open 6.30 pm for 7.00 pm start
                               

 Prizes to be won!
   Book your ticket today: 

https://forms.gle/HyKVKGShW12vxnjMA

Option to theme
your table and 
dress.

Get in quick- only 

a few tables left!

#
https://forms.gle/HyKVKGShW12vxnjMA
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Important Dates: Term 2 & beyond
Key dates 

Northern Bays Arts Festival     Wednesday 14 June 

Rippa Rugby Tournament (Helensville)   Thursday 15 June - leaving at 8.45am by bus

School Fundraiser - “Colour Run”  Friday 16 June   

Quiz Night - Parent Evening  Saturday 24 June 

End of Term 2  Friday 30 June
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Ag Day Ribbons - Help wanted 

We are looking for helpers to assist screen print the ribbons for AG day. 

This will take place on Tuesday afternoons in the Artec room from 1pm-3pm. 

If you are interested in lending a hand, please contact Janine at j.stanley@coatesvilleschool.nz.

 All assistance would be greatly appreciated.
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